
 
        Year 6 Homework letter  - Friday 22nd March  2024 

This will be my last homework letter of the Spring Term.  
I wish you all a restful weekend  and  I do hope your Easter holidays are filled 

with fun, excitement and good weather! 

Homework  
Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 
set on MyMaths and will be based on statis-
tics.  
 
Spellings: Twenty Spellings will be set on Pur-
pleMash, ten spellings from the Year 5/6 cur-
riculum and ten from the Years 3/4 curricu-
lum.  
 
CGP Grammar Books:  I would like the chil-
dren to continue to work on pages 40-50, read-
ing each page and answering the questions at 
the bottom. Please could this this task be com-
pleted by their return after Easter. 
 
Revision: Please complete the reading compre-

hension entitled ‘How the Eye Works’.  

TTRS: Please do keep up with your times table 

practise online! 

Dates 
Parents and Carers Evenings—WC 25th March 

(Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday) 

Easter service at Christ Church 9:30am—

Thursday 28th March 

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt—Thursday 28th March 

3:15—4:00pm 

Finish for Easter- Thursday 28th March 

Return to School (Summer Term) - Monday 15th 

April  

St George’s Day— Tuesday 23rd April 

SATs Week—Monday 13th May—Friday 17th 

May.  

English:  
This week in English Year 6 have been finishing 
up their work on ‘Journey.’ The class have creat-
ed their own individual travel brochures based 
on a location from the book. They have written 
hotel description, facility reviews and location 
summaries. Once completed, as part of their com-
puting curriculum, the children used Purple-
Mash to create a digital version.  
 
Maths: 
This week in Maths we finished  our learning on 
Shape. The children looked at drawing 2 dimen-
tional shapes when given side lengths and angles 
measurements only.  To finish this unit off we 
looked at the nets of three-dimensional shapes.  
We then began our final unit of learning this 
half term, statistics. We looked at how line 
graphs are different to bar charts and how we 
can interpret their data.  

Easter Gardens 
Once again, St Peters and St Paul’s Church are 
inviting the children to create an Easter Gar-
den at home. Similar to the Nativity scene at 
Christmas, an Easter Garden is the recreation 
of Christ's tomb. An Easter Garden has three 
essential features: a mound with at least one 
cross to represent Calvary; a stone or stone 
structure to suggest the empty tomb; and lots 
of live greenery and flowers. Easter Gardens 
should be brought into school on either Mon-
day 25th March or Tuesday 26th March. The 
Faith Team and Father Paul will then judge 
the entries on Wednesday 27th March. The 
Easter Gardens will then be displayed in the 
Southwark room where there will be an oppor-
tunity for each class to visit the hall to look at 
the different creations. The winning entry will 
be announced in Collective Worship when we 
return from the Easter break. We welcome in-
dividual entries or joint entries with siblings 
or friends! The gardens will be taken over to St 
Peters and St Paul’s Church on Thursday 28th 
March where they will be on display over the 
Easter period.  

Hoping you have a restful weekend,  

The Year 6 Team.  




